
Flower Power at Norwich Castle 
 
 

For the attention of the head teacher/ teacher in 
charge of art. 

 
 
Flower Power is a special exhibition presenting a fresh 
perspective on the flower in art. It will run from 3 February until 
5th May 2003. 
 
 
Teachers’ Exhibition Preview 
 

 

 

A  teachers’ preview will be 
held at the Castle Museum at 
4.30 on 5th February 2003. The 
preview will provide a chance 
to see the exhibition and obtain 
a free teachers’ poster. 
Teachers will also be able to 
purchase an inexpensive 
resource pack at the meeting.  
 
 

 
If you would like to attend please contact Visitor Services by 
phoning 01603 493625 or writing to The Shirehall, Market 
Avenue, Norwich, NR1 3JQ. 
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